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From: Russell Winter <rjjnwinter@hotmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, March 18, 2010 9:27 AM
To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>

Subject: 10 to 1 proposed ruling

This proposed change should NOT take place. It will drive almost all business out of America to
foreign brokers (not to mention, driving brokers to foreign soil too) .... and then you will have
problems from the trading masses.

Keep business in the USA by keeping the 100 to 1 rule in effect.

R. Winter
rijnwinter@hotmail.com
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